

Four Seasons Newsletter

Sharon Ferralli, Principal

MAKE MAGIC HAPPEN! 😭 MAKE MAGIC HAPPEN! 😭 MAKE MAGIC HAPPEN! 😭 MAKE MAGIC HAPPEN!







June:

12 W Last day for ECI & Pre-K students

Kindergarten End of Year Program 13 Th 10 am

13 Th 2 hour early dismissal (1:30 pm)

14 F LAST DAY FOR STUDENTS; 2 hour early dismissal; 5th grade promotion ceremony begins at 10 am

August:

28 W Class Lists Posted on Front Door after 3 pm 29 Th Sneak-a-Peek 2:30—3:30 pm

September:

2 Labor Day - Schools & Central Offices Closed

3 Tu School Begins for Grades 1-5 at 9:05 am Line up on backlot starting @ 8:35

3-4 Conferences for Kindergarten 3-5 Conferences for Pre-K and ECI

5, 6 & 9 Staggered Entrance for Kindergarten

6 F First day for all ECI students 6,9&10 Staggered Entrance for Pre-K

10 Tu First Day for all Kindergarten Students

10 Tu PTA Meeting 6:00 pm

10 Tu Back to School Night 6:30 pm 11 W First Day for all Pre-K Students

Rosh Hashanah—Schools & Central Offices 30 M

Closed

Tip: Take a picture of this calendar with your phone so it will always be with you!

5th Grade Promotion Procedures

All visitors to our building for any event during the school day must be entered through our Raptor system. This includes 5th *Grade promotion. We will not call siblings to attend the 5th* grade program this year due to supervision issues. Please bring siblings with you.

Principal's Message



On behalf of the entire faculty and staff at Four Seasons, THANK YOU for a great year! We had many good times and lots of smiles. Our students made measurable academic gains and we want to believe Four Seasons was a kinder, more respectful school because of our students and special incentive programs like the Be Grateful initiative and Morning Meetings. We look forward to each child's continued growth next year.

A big change coming this summer is our construction project — a new Health Room! The work starts as soon as the students leave on Friday and continues throughout the summer. Everyone is excited and we can't wait to see the results! We're hoping to have our Grand Opening at Sneaka-Peek on August 29th

In closing I want to let you know some Four Seasons' news "hot" off the press:

- Ms. Markey (Kindergarten), Ms. Lauren Breem (Gr. 4) and Ms. Ellen Olson (Gr. 4) are all having weddings this summer!
- Mrs. Leah Schultz (Art) and Mrs. Jenna Lydon (Gr. 2) have new baby girls to love!
- Mrs. Laura Hunter (TA SpEd) is retiring.
- Mrs. Channing Smith (Gr. 1) is moving to PA.
- Ms. Emily Crawford (Kindergarten) and Mrs. Angela Schneider (SLP) have accepted positions at other AACPS schools for September.
- Mrs. Kate Dabrasky (Gr. 2) will change teaching assignments with Ms. Ellen Olson (Gr. 4). Ms. Emily Odell (Gr. 2) will move to kindergarten.

(continued on page 2)



Summer Office Hours 8:00 AM-3:00 PM

All AACPS Offices closed on: Thursday, July 4 -Independence Day Fridays, July 5- August 9



Principal's Message

(continued from page 1)

 Special area teachers, Mr. Grant Baker (ELL) and Ms. Tamala Coe (Media) are moving to new school assignments within the county.

Change is exciting!

Wishing everyone a wonderful summer ahead.

Mrs. Ferralli



Meal Prices for School Year 2019-2020

Students:

Breakfast, (Full Price, All Schools) \$ 1.50 Breakfast, (Reduced-Price, All Schools) \$.00

Lunch, (Full Price, Elementary Schools) Lunch, (Reduced-Price, All Schools) Milk—1/2 pint, (A La Carte, All Schools) \$ 2.75 \$.00 \$.55

If you have any questions, please contact Jodi Risse, Supervisor of Food & Nutrition Services at 410-222-5900 or jrisse@aacps.org.

Lunch Account Reminder

Please check your child's lunch account and make any necessary payments. Thank you!



Yearbook Team Looking for Volunteers

The yearbook team is looking for several organized, detail-oriented, and computer savvy individuals to join the team next year. If you are interested please email: fsesyearbook@yahoo.com

School Hours for 2019-2020

9:05 AM—3:30 PM
Supervision on back lot begins @ 8:35 AM
Students may enter building @ 8:50 AM
Students should be in their classrooms
@ 9:00 AM



FOUR SEASONS PTA

Congratulations to our new PTA Executive Board Members for 2019 - 2020 school year! We are so excited to see what you plan next year. Thank you so much ladies for volunteering your time and expertise!

- President Chris Williams
- Treasurer Adina Caron
- Secretary Laura Mitchell
- VP 1 Michelle Estes
- VP 2 Jennifer Case

Our Fun Run was a huge success! We have amazing support from our families and it shows every year, we raised our \$35,000 for our school! All your support and hard work adds so much to our school. Thank you for all you do!

Our first PTA meeting next year is scheduled on our back to school night in September. We hope you have a safe and amazing summer!

Volunteer Needed:

We need a volunteer to change the lettering on the outdoor sign facing Waugh Chapel Road each month. It's an easy, flexible commitment of less than 1 hour per month. If interested please contact Erika Allen at eallen@aacps.org or call 410-222-6501.

To Our Volunteers,

Thanks for making both Field Day and Fun Run such a rousing success! The kids had a great time.



SUMMER WITHDRAWALS



If your child will not be returning to Four Seasons Elementary for the 2018-19 school year, please complete the short form below and return it to your child's teacher as soon as possible. Transfer papers will be prepared and can be picked up the last day of school before summer vacation.

My child:	
Homeroom teacher:	
Will not be attending Four Seasons Elementary for the 2018-19 school year.	
He/She will be attending:	
(Name of School)	
Located in:	
(City)	(State)

Health Room Reminder



The end of the year has arrived! We thank you for allowing us to care for your children this year! If your child has medication in the health room, please pick it up on June 14th before 1:30 pm. All medicine MUST be picked up by Monday, June 17th at 10am. After this time, it will be discarded.

Items left after the last day will be donated. If your child is missing something, check the lost and found located in the music room before school closes.

Summer Vaccinations

If your child receives any vaccinations this summer, please send a copy of the shots to the middle school. By 7th grade, or when your student turns 11 years old, he/she is required to have a meningitis vaccine and a Tdap vaccine. If your student has already received these, please let the health room know now so we can update their record. Thank you!

Four Seasons Elementary School is equipped with a video camera system. It covers selected interior and exterior public portions of the building and grounds. It is NOT monitored constantly, but it is monitored during emergency situations.

During certain events, when the safety or security of students may be in question, authorized personnel from local, state or federal police or fire emergency units may be given access to view images projected on the camera system. If you have any questions about the system, you should call the Supervisor of School Security at 410-222-5083.

The Anne Arundel County Public School System does not discriminate on the basis of race, sex age, national origin, religion, disability, or socioeconomic status in matters affecting employment or in providing access to programs. Questions regarding non-discrimination should be directed to the Office of Investigations, Anne Arundel County Public Schools, 2644 Riva Road, Annapolis, Maryland 21401; telephone: 410–222–5286; TDD 410–222–5500.

FOUR SEASONS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

OUR MISSION

Fostering a life long love of learning in a Safe and orderly environment with Excellent teachers facilitating Students' active learning.



Please go to Four Seasons' website to see our full newsletter including: "Parent Link" published by the Office of School and Family Partnership



Please cut out & return to your homeroom teacher.







